
 

 

 

ACACIAGOLD CHRISTMAS GREETINGS 
 

 

PAT AND TOM AT ACACIAGOLD WANT TO WISH EACH AND EVERYONE A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW 
YEAR 2019.  ALSO PEACE, HEALTH AND HAPPINESS TO ONE AND ALL.   HUGS AND KISSES FOR ALL THE GOLDENS 
IN YOUR HOUSE. 

PUPPY PARTY WILL BE HELD ON SATURDAY AUG 17TH, 2019 AND HOPEFULLY THE FERRY WILL BE UP AND 
RUNNING AS PER NORMAL AT THE SUMMER VILLAGE DOCK.  WOULD AGAIN SUGGEST YOU LEAVE YOUR CARS 
ON THE KINGSTON SIDE AND WALK OVER AND FOR THOSE YOU HAVE TROUBLE WALKING WE WILL HAVE A 
COUPLE OF VANS MEETING THE 11:30, 12:30 AND 2:00 PM FERRYS.  

BRING BATHING SUITS AND DOGS COME AS YOU ARE.  CAN’T WAIT TO SEE EVERYONE. 

 

PAT & TOM 

 


